

Sika Class Newsletter

22.11.19



Roman workshop

The class had an amazing time at the Roman workshop!



Junk Modelling plea... again!

Thank-you so much to everyone who brought in cardboard over the week— we are incredibly excited to start making our shields.

One last plea- please can you send in as many yogurt/hummus or similar sized pots as you can to help us make the boss on the shields.



Year 4 Assembly - Wednesday 27th at 2:45

Come and see what we've been learning in Autumn term.

Residential Trip Meeting - Wednesday 27th 3:30

We will give you further information about the trip and payment



Gabriel

For determination, persistence and achievement in the timetables challenge.